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— ]
From: lenisueidaho@gmail.com
Sent: Wednesday, March 14, 2018 2:16 PM
To: Beverly Barker; Diane Holt; Matthew Evans
Subject: Case Comment Form: Leni Sue Halle

Name: Leni Sue Halle

Case Number: ATL-E-18-01

Email: lenisueidaho@gmail.com

Telephone: 208-864-2200

Address: 224 Mine Hill Rd
Atlanta Idaho, 83601

Name of Utility Company: Atlanta Power

Comment: Iwould like to add to Mary Drakes complaint about Atlanta Power. A year ago December the owner could not
provide fuel for the generator.Because of his lack of planning or caring he forced Atlanta Highway District to sell fuel to
him for town power, we also need a road to travel on and what a tough choice to make, power or roads. The owner did
purchase some fuel from Idaho City and did not pay for it,therefore if we need some fuel this spring the company will
not deliver to us. If the town should need fuel, we will simply pool our money and pay cash on delivery, AND NOT PAY
our monthly power bills. Yes, thats the plan. Also the town locals are taking care of the maintence. They get $12.50 per
hour off their power bill for this work. | dont know if thats legal. The work is hard, dangerous and that rate of
compensation is way too low. The owner needs to hire someone to take care of this and become present. This neglect
needs to end.
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